
Good Day, 

  

Due to the growing number of youths congregating at the City Skate park on Klondike, I have ordered 
the closing of this portion of the Park closed until further notice. This is to ensure the safety of youths as 
well as slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  

  

Shane J. Schrader 

Mayor city of Buffalo 

(Always be the person your dog thinks you are)  

  


